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April weather was a wonderful surprise for our ORVW group. It was lovely and even warm by 
Oregon standards. We did have a campfire on Thursday evening to welcome the early birds.  

Our usual morning breakfasts were provided by our hostesses, Patti and Deb. We enjoyed hard 
boiled eggs, bagels, cream cheese, fruit, and cereal.  

Everyone was eager for the days’ activities. 

Several adventurers (you know 
who you are, Patti, Jeanette, 
Rhoda, and Pam) found glass 
floats that had been placed on the 
grassy, driftwood area by the Gold 
Beach Chamber of Commerce. 
Many folks followed the beach trail 
and found their own treasures.  

Turtle Rock RV Resort has a great 
variety of camping sites along a 
stream, as well as wooded areas. 
They also have cabins with hot 
tubs attached. Though we did not 
take advantage of these, we may 
have to consider this when we 
return. 

Deb led the weekend’s craft project. We made sewing kits from small canning jars with quilted 
tops. These are the perfect size to store in our rigs. 

Patti surprised us all when she announced that anyone could start the line to the food for dinner. 
We usually start by a table number and many of us did not know should, “I go or wait.” We did 
think of our good friend and fellow ORVW member, Dottie, who was unable to attend but I know 



she would have enjoyed the freedom to start the food line. We all had a good laugh as we tried 
to decide who should start first and as always, there was plenty of food.  

On Friday evening, a short business meeting was called by our Vice President, Patti.  

Immediately following the meeting, we enjoyed a 
birthday cake desert that Tully arranged for 
Linda’s birthday. Linda shared the moment with 
fellow April birthday celebrants, MarJo and Deb.  

One of our members, Shirley, gave us an 
update on her personal health journey. She 
reminded us about the importance of having a 
good doctor who will follow up on all leads and 
intuition. We were grateful for her insights. 

Our traditional Sunday supper to a local 
restaurant was arranged by our hostesses 
at Spinners Restaurant in Gold Beach. The 
event was cheered by all attendees. A 
rating of triple A was given for both the 
dinner and the wonderful rally weekend. 

 


